
 

Week Beginning- Spring 2018, week 4,  22.1.18 

Last week the children enjoyed finding out about Australia.  They drew pictures of Australian 

animals and created Aborigine style paintings.  They also enjoyed ordering numbers on the 

computer and using model making equipment to create interesting models. 

This week Sailor Bear is visiting his cousin ‘Brown Bear’ in India.  We will be using the Power of 

Reading book ‘No Dinner’ which is based in India. The children will be talking about the main 

character, the jungle setting and creating some writing based on this. 

We will also be using the book ‘Rumble in the Jungle’ to create some animal poems. 

In Mathematics we are focusing on doubling primarily working with numbers to 10 and then to 20.  

We will be using practical equipment e.g numicon and dice to help the children with this concept 

and some children will be expected to recall double facts mentally.  A game your child might like to 

play can be found here-http://www.ictgames.com/robindoubles.html- to 10  

and here- http://www.ictgames.com/rhoodbeyond10.html - to 20 

Many Thanks for your help and support 

The Early Years Team 
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